
Louisville Municipal School District 
Office of Special Education 

 
Parental Involvement Request 

 

The Louisville Municipal School District’s Office of Special Education Department is requesting 
your input for its 2024-2025 budget. 

If you have a child receiving special education services from the Louisville Municipal School 
District, and would like to provide suggestions or recommendations for our use of the budget, a 
virtual meeting will be held Monday, July 1, 2024 from 09:00 am – 10:00 am to receive your 
input.  Please contact the Office of Special Education at 662-773-2036, or email 
rlampley@louisville.k12.ms.us  to register for the meeting. 

Your input is greatly appreciated. 
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